
Dear Camp Parents, 

We’re excited to share the wonderful moments from Summer Camp
with you! Starting this summer, we’ll be using SmugMug portal to
showcase all the photos from your child’s week at camp. Each week of
camp will have it’s own gallery and we’ll provide you with a personalized
link to access it. You’ll be able to view and download the pictures, so
you won’t miss any of the fun memories. Thank you for being a part of
this adventure! Keep an eye on your email for the SmugMug link.

Downloading photos is FREE. You also have the option to purchase
items from SmugMug that will ship directly to you. To download photos
from your gallery, hover over the photo in the gallery (don’t click on the
photo) and a dark bar will appear:

                                   <<<< there is a download icon in the 
                        bottom right corner. >>>>

This is a new service we are trying out. 
Please let us know if you like it at the end of the week! 


